Dear Employees:
 
I am pleased to announce that we are joining other Rhode Island businesses, non-profits and local government entities in participating in the Crush COVID Employer Challenge. Participating in the Crush COVID Employer Challenge will enable us to build on the precautions we have already taken, giving you all the tools needed to better protect health and safety and curb the spread of COVID-19. As I’m sure you will agree, keeping COVID-19 under control is essential to keeping Rhode Island open for business.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our participation in the Challenge reflects our strong commitment to protecting health and ensuring a safe workplace. Through it we will provide you with access to free or low-cost online programs, resources and materials to prevent COVID-19, including timely information about the safety and effectiveness of the vaccine that is becoming available. We will also provide information about resources available to prevent and manage chronic diseases that research demonstrates make you more vulnerable to COVID-19. Additionally, the Crush COVID Employer Challenge will enable us to provide you with Choosing Wisely information that will help you make better health care decisions and reduce risk. 
 
We will be sending you this timely information regularly over the next few months and we encourage you to take advantage of these programs and resources to better protect you and your family’s health. To add a bit of fun to this effort, in doing so we will be competing with other Rhode Island employers to win the Challenge through engaging in these activities to ensure a safe workplace and healthy employees.
 
Sincerely,

